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The Limerick Civie Trust, since
its foundation, has published its
first Newsletter and very informa-
tive it is indeed. It is very
heartening to  know that  the
membership listis increasing. Here
arc some of its achicvements to
datc.

South Circular Road project:

This was an idecal project, a
derelict site left after a house was
demolished. Over the years rub-
bish of all kinds, from garden
cuttings to domestic refuse were
dumped on this site. David Fletch-
er said if somcthing is left it
becomes permanent and aceepted.
50 over the years it became an
accepted dumping site and gave
very bad example to the hundreds
of pupils who walked past it each
day to Laurel Hill school.

The Civic Trust have cleared this
site. and propose to replace the
rubbish with tflowers and plants. A
wall on the South Circuﬂir Road
side s being reduced so that the
improved site can be viewed by all
and the convenient wall which used
hide the rubbish is now removed.

This 15 an excellent cxample of
an casy project with very signifi-
cant und' beneficial results. Are
there similar “cye-sores™ in your
arca? If so, contact the Limerick
Civic Trust who will assist in every
possible way, in any location.

Schools project:

Do you know that most of dur
monuments have no explanation
plaques? Pity the visitor to our city
who is roaming around and has an
interest in monuments, We have
no doubts but that plaques once
existed and were possibly replaced
on a number of occasions. Still, this
does not excuse the present situa-
tion. It would be very easy to
replace the plaques yet again;
however, it was agreed to involve
the schools and develop an interest
In civics with our future senior
citizens.

All the schools who have associ-
ated themselves with the Limerick
Civic Trust were circulated inviting
participation and suggestions for
this project. An c¢ssay or art
competition and a precis of the
history were  suggested. We
have some very cncouraging re-
plics from the schools so this
project is on and will be formulated
during the coming weeks. Shan-
nonside Tourtsm  are very in-
terested in this project and have
offered their full assistance.

These are only two examples of
the work of the Trust and [ hope to
be in a position to publish more in
the ncar future.




